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DATES TO REMEMBER:
(See Calendar Attached)

PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS:
Parent-Teacher Interviews at Croft will be scheduled on Thursday, December 1st 

from 4:00-7:00 P. M. and Friday, December 2nd  from 9:00 - 11:30 A. M. 

It is important to note that the dates set aside for Parent -Teacher Interviews are important.  Parents should endeavor to meet with teachers during these prescribed times. 

 If “extenuating circumstances” prevent you from attending Parent-Teacher Interviews on the dates noted above, please contact your child’s teacher for alternate arrangements.
Students do not attend Parent Teacher Interviews on Thursday evening (December 1) or on Friday, December 2nd. 

INSIDE RECESS:

As per school policy, students will remain indoors during the winter months for the first

recess (10:15 - 10:30) each day. All students will continue to go outside at noon hour 

each day, weather permitting.

A reminder to please ensure that children are dressed for the weather

(hats, mittens, winter coats and boots).
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS:
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Christmas concerts are scheduled for Monday, December 19th , (Kindergarten – Grade 2) from 12:00 – 1:00 p. m. and Tuesday, December 20th  (Grades 3 – 5) from 12:00 – 1:00 p. m.  If a storm day occurs on one of the above dates, a "storm date" has been set aside for Wednesday, December 21st  from 12:00–1:00 p. m. 

DRAMA PRODUCTION:  

 

The Croft Drama Club and Girls' Choir proudly present "Santa's Holiday Playlist" on Wednesday, December 21st @ 6:30 PM.
Santa has a huge problem this year. His old LP records are scratched and worn and now he has to find a new way to listen to his favorite music. Ipods and docking stations are new to Santa and he has a lot to learn....

Parents and friends are invited to come and enjoy some warm apple cider and Christmas treats while being entertained by a cast of 50 students. Admission fee is a free will donation to the drama club. Ho- Ho- Hope to see you here!
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BASKETBALL:
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Basketball will be cancelled for the following dates:  Thursday, December 15 and Friday, December 16 and the week of December 19th.  This is in preparation for our upcoming Christmas concerts and drama production.   Basketball will resume after the Christmas holidays.  
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CAFETERIA CHRISTMAS DINNER:
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Our Christmas dinner at the cafeteria will be held on Thursday, December 15th .
All tickets for the Christmas dinner must be purchased by noon on Friday, December 9th  .   Menu:Tender roast turkey, savory dressing, cranberry sauce, mashed potatoes, gravy, garden vegetables, roll, cookie, milk –$6.00.   The only item available from the cafeteria on December 15th  will be the turkey dinner.
Students will eat at the following times for this day only:  

K-1 – 11:30 A. M.

2-3 – 12:00 P. M.

4-5 – 12:30 P. M.

Parents are welcome to join their child for our Christmas dinner.

For more information – Call Stacey 624-9548.

Note:  The last day to purchase from the cafeteria will be Friday, December 16th.  Students will not be able to purchase from the cafeteria from December 19-23 inclusive.   Also, there will be no breakfast program from December 19-23 inclusive.   Cafeteria will re-open Tuesday, January 9, 2012.
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INCLEMENT WEATHER PHONE NUMBER: 
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Parents are advised that School District 16 has made arrangements with Aliant to have an information line available in the event of inclement weather.  In the Miramichi area, the phone number is 778-SNOW (7669).  This information line will be operational effective October 22, 2011 and will remain in effect until April 30, 2012.
Parents who wish to obtain information as to the status of school closures, delays, etc., should call the above number rather than calling the District Office phone number or the school.  The information line will be updated as required.  

LAST DAY OF CLASSES BEFORE CHRISTMAS:



[image: image9.emf]


Friday, December 23rd    will be a half day of classes before Christmas holidays.  
Parents may pick up students at 11:00 am on Friday.  If parents plan to pick up their child(ren) on Friday, please notify your child(ren)’s teacher in writing before Thursday morning.

Buses will leave Croft at 11:30 sharp.
FIRST DAY BACK IN 2012:
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Classes will resume for students on Monday, January 9, 2012.    We look forward to seeing you all in the “New Year”.
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